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CFATF ISSUES PUBLIC STATEMENT ON HAITI 

 

 
The International Financial Services Commission (“IFSC”) advises that the Caribbean Financial 

Action Task Force (CFATF) has issued a public statement on Haiti. 

 

A copy of the statement can be found by following the link below: 
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https://www.cfatf-gafic.org/index.php/home/public-statements

